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As we approach the Easter holidays, we would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ all our families 

for your support this term with home learning on century tech. This term, learners have 
answered over 340 thousand questions whilst retrieving and practising the knowledge and 
skills they have acquired each week in school.  Learners are also asked to complete an 

additional 2 learning nuggets from their pathway; however, many of your children complete 
many more, and this is having a positive impact on learning and progress.   

 
Within this month’s newsletter, there is lots of information about activities and family events 

during the holidays. Many of these are local and free for your children to enjoy.  Please also  
read the letter attached to the end of the newsletter which contains important from the NHS 

about measles. 
 
Ramadan 

 
We would like to wish all our families observing the holy month of 
Ramadan a blessed month filled with joy, peace, and fulfilment. As 

Eid will take place during the holidays, when we return to school, we 
would like to invite all learners to take part in a celebration lunch on 
Friday 29th April. Learners can also come to school in their own clothes 

on this day. 
 
Each day throughout Ramadan, classes have chosen a good deed for 

all learners to complete that day. The deeds, which are displayed on classroom doors, are 
designed to remind and allow learners to show the values of this holy month such as 
kindness, charity, respect, honesty and love. 
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Parent Information Sheet and Parents Evening 

On Thursday 28th March, all learners received a Parent Information Sheet to take home. This 
document contains important information in relation to your child’s attainment and effort. It also 
contains the targets they will be working towards next half term. Please discuss the information sheet 

with your child and ask them about their learning. After the holiday, you will receive details of Parent 
Teacher Meetings which will be held on Tuesday 23rd March. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
World Book Day 

 
We had a wonderful day in school celebrating #WorldBookDay2024. As you can tell from our 
pictures, this year our theme was Dr Suess. All week, each of our classes explored one of his 

stories or poems and today performed this together as a class. 
 

 
 

 

 

What story have you been 

reading in class? Can you tell 

me the plot? Who is your 

favourite character and why? 

What have you learnt this 

term in 

science/geography/history? 

What skills have you 

developed? Can you tell me 5 

facts about your science 

learning? 

What are you most proud 

of in your learning this 

term? Can you tell me what 

makes you proud of this 

learning? 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/worldbookday2024?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV481zrYe0gAjJml6zh-QfF8q_JSSUUjyJrBa9wpSwhtT9K_w6IFYdBGvKV5ULA2u22aWCQD2R4gNgmgfqyLaT5vNERWZPNhxLDSuWpmFbHOwWhTbh-GIjk_iFaLIjifzR1iz2y3fUpQdJl4M0wqd9pc7A9EYcMgV92YoSxI-fe3lFp_6dzyz5DHfJFV4bvUI1fSwBGYse7bbTExT1Tprc2&__tn__=*NK-R


 
 

 
 
Building Bridges 
 

This month, as part of the Building Bridges Pendle twinning project, Year 5 were delighted 
to be joined by Park Primary and Wheatley Lane Primary School in our Lomeshaye sports 
hall,. Working with an artist, learners produced portraits of each other and painted some 

local landmarks. They also had lots of fun finding out all about each other and making new 
friends. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Science 
 

This term all learners have been developing their skills and knowledge in Science.  As part of 
their science topic in Year 3 on skeletons and movement, Year 3 were visited by the fracture 

clinic nurse. She taught them about the role muscles, tendons and bones played in movement 
and how the skill of observation is especially important in her role. Year 4 were visited by an 
electrician during their electricity unit.  All classes have created a science display showcasing 

their learning for the rest of the school to read and enjoy. We hope you enjoy them too! 
Please ask your child about their learning, using their class display to help you. 
 

6 Rowan 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 Ash 

https://www.facebook.com/buildingbridgespendle?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVDtOoDgDnPaqMEq67H4pTzzsWfWeo3LwhncMqtT-94WRDsQiaXHVTMO7bxE5i4qnlyLHnVH21JMtSIUReJ2Uhb-cBCwLHkmSM88pz-1TMnB0sifPCktUpB1N_igD9IDB4uojtPRubrGklMvrVANWiTMiHPYEgo2W7mCBuV0gjGcI59CETQjfIlokIGKNd2Is-3u3oYQKhznN1M4e5Mlt37&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/colneparkprimary?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVDtOoDgDnPaqMEq67H4pTzzsWfWeo3LwhncMqtT-94WRDsQiaXHVTMO7bxE5i4qnlyLHnVH21JMtSIUReJ2Uhb-cBCwLHkmSM88pz-1TMnB0sifPCktUpB1N_igD9IDB4uojtPRubrGklMvrVANWiTMiHPYEgo2W7mCBuV0gjGcI59CETQjfIlokIGKNd2Is-3u3oYQKhznN1M4e5Mlt37&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 Elder 
 

 
5 Larch 
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4 Sycamore 
 

 
 

4 Willow 
 

 
 

4 Chestnut 
 



 
 

 
 

3 Oak 
 

 
 

3 Maple 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
3 Elm 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

RE Learning  

 
This month, Year 4 have learnt all about the 
sacrifices Jesus made during his life in their R.E 

lessons. Following this they decided to make a 
sacrifice of their own and collected items to donate 
to a local food bank.  

 
Each class competed to find out who could collect 

the most items. 4 Sycamore managed to collect the 
most items and 181 items were collected in total! 
All items will be sent to Nelson Community Mosque 

who will deliver to the foodbank. 
 
Holiday Activities and Events 

 
We hope that our families are able to take part in some of the local events and activities 
taking place during the holidays. You can share this with us by tagging us on Facebook or 

twitter @lomeshayejuniorschool 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

Swim Pass 
 

All learners have been given a swim pass which can be used at all of Pendle’s swimming 
pools! The pass looks like the image below and can be used all the way through to next 
Spring during the holidays. 

 



 
 

 



 
 

Health and Online Safety 
 

Please read the letter below which contains important medical information all parents need 
to be aware of from the NHS. Following this we have included a parent guide to Cyber 
Bullying. This contains an informative link with tips and guides of how to keep your child 

safe online. 
 

 

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Finally 
 

Thank you as always for your continued parental support. If you have any concerns please contact 
us so that we can provide the necessary support and guidance.  We hope you have a lovely break 
and we will see you at 8.40 on Monday 15th April. 

 


